
May 18, 2022 Eisenhower Middle School  

PTO Meeting Minutes 

 In Attendance: 

PTO President – Caryn Block 

PTO Vice President – Heather O’Brian 

PTO Secretary - Nicole Watson 

 Principal – Mr. Paul Gallagher 

Step Up Chair - Michelle Stein 

 

 Principal’s Report: 

• Testing is almost complete. The 8th grade will finish up next week with science. 

• The 8th grade Jeff Lake trip is on May 31st with no rain date. 

• The talent show is May 14th in the afternoon, this is for students only. 

• Parents will be able to attend the 7th grade award ceremony. 

• There will be an orientation for Lincoln Roosevelt students in June.   

PTO:  

•  8th grade lawn signs, estimated pick up date May 26th in the front of EMS between 
4:15pm and 6:00pm. So far 96 signs have been ordered. 

• Step-Up Dance details were discussed.  

• Bagels on the Hill is donating a bagel breakfast for the teachers. It will be held the last 
day of school.  

• In search of volunteers for next years PTO, all positions are open. 

 

Upcoming Meetings: 

   June 8th 

 


